
MEMORANDUM
__________________________________________________________________

TO: NWABSD Board of Education Members DATE: June 2023
             

                                                                                     NUMBER:  Worksession #

FR:       Office of the Superintendent SUBJECT: State & Federal 
Programs Report

_________________________________________________________

Joy Cogburn-Smith, Director of State & Federal Programs, reports on the following:

Summer School and ANSEP
Approximately 200 students from around the region attended the Migrant Summer school 
activities in each school.

ANSEP Career Exploration for Migrant Students 10 students from around the Region took place 
May 27—June 2nd in Anchorage.  Students participated in various activities showcasing career 
opportunities.  Agenda attached. 

ANSEP STEM Ready for 5th graders will be June 10-12th. Students will be participating in various 
STEM activities in Kotzebue and staying in the STAR of the Northwest Dorm. ANSEP staff will be 
conducting activities along with NWABSD staff.

Grant Management
FY23 Grants Overview and COVID budgets are attached. 

FY24 Formula Grants are being finalized, and applications are being completed, which are due 
into  DEED by June 30th.  The Indian ED grant was submitted in April as required.


